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COVID-19 pandemic, paints a bleak picture of the future
and describes a contested, fragmented and turbulent
world. It specifically discusses the four main trends
that will shape tomorrow's world: - Demographics-by
2040, 1.4 billion people will be added mostly in Africa
and South Asia. - Economics-increased government debt
and concentrated economic power will escalate problems
for the poor and middleclass. - Climate-a hotter world
will increase water, food, and health insecurity. Technology-the emergence of new technologies could both
solve and cause problems for human life. Students of
trends, policymakers, entrepreneurs, academics,
journalists and anyone eager for a glimpse into the next
decades, will find this report, with colored graphs,
essential reading.
Climate Change in Asia and the Pacific Venkatachalam
Anbumozhi 2012-06-13 Climate change is one of the most
significant challenges to global economic development.
Left unchecked, continued global warming could cause
worldwide social and environmental disruption. The Asia
and Pacific region is more vulnerable to climate change
risks than other regions due to its dependence on the
natural resources and agriculture sectors. Densely
populated coastal areas, weak institutions, and the
poverty of a considerable proportion of its population
add to the susceptibility of this region.
Adaptation—making adjustments in natural or human
systems in response to actual or expected climate
stimuli— becomes a key strategy for sustaining economic
growth. This volume examines the framework conditions
for integrating climate change adaptation measures into
agriculture, water, and natural resources management
activities for the Asia and Pacific region. Based on the
review of country experiences, the book describes key
dimensions, suggests interventions for further
exploration, and serves as a basis for planning and
mainstreaming climate change adaptation into sectoral
planning
Evaluation of PEPFAR's Contribution (2012-2017) to
Rwanda's Human Resources for Health Program National
Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine
2020-06-22 Since 2004, the U.S. government has supported
the global response to HIV/AIDS through the President's
Emergency Plan for AIDS Relief (PEPFAR). The Republic of
Rwanda, a PEPFAR partner country since the initiative
began, has made gains in its HIV response, including
increased access to and coverage of antiretroviral
therapy and decreased HIV prevalence. However, a
persistent shortage in human resources for health (HRH)
affects the health of people living with HIV and the
entire Rwandan population. Recognizing HRH capabilities
as a foundational challenge for the health system and
the response to HIV, the Government of Rwanda worked
with PEPFAR and other partners to develop a program to
strengthen institutional capacity in health professional
education and thereby increase the production of highquality health workers. The Program was fully managed by
the Government of Rwanda and was designed to run from
2011 through 2019. PEPFAR initiated funding in 2012. In
2015, PEPFAR adopted a new strategy focused on highburden geographic areas and key populations, resulting
in a reconfiguration of its HIV portfolio in Rwanda and
a decision to cease funding the Program, which was
determined no longer core to its programming strategy.
The last disbursement for the Program from PEPFAR was in
2017. Evaluation of PEPFAR's Contribution (2012-2017) to
Rwanda's Human Resources for Health Program describes
PEPFAR-supported HRH activities in Rwanda in relation to
programmatic priorities, outputs, and outcomes and
examines, to the extent feasible, the impact on HRH and

Global Trends 2030 National Intelligence Council (U.S.)
2012 This report is intended to stimulate thinking about
the rapid and vast geopolitical changes characterizing
the world today and possible global trajectories over
the next 15 years. As with the NIC's previous Global
Trends reports, we do not seek to predict the future,
which would be an impossible feat, but instead provide a
framework for thinking about possible futures and their
implications. In-depth research, detailed modeling and a
variety of analytical tools drawn from public, private
and academic sources were employed in the production of
Global Trends 2030. NIC leadership engaged with experts
in nearly 20 countries, from think tanks, banks,
government offices and business groups, to solicit
reviews of the report.
A New Era in Global Health William Rosa, MS, RN, AGPCNPBC, ACHPN, FCCM, Caritas Coach 2017-06-26 Explores the
great potential for nursing involvement in promoting
global health. This unique text elucidates the
relationship between global nursing and global health,
underscoring the significance of nurses’ contributions
in furthering the Post-2015 Agenda of the United Nations
regarding global health infrastructures, and examining
myriad opportunities for nurses to promote the 17
Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) and foster health
and healthy environments worldwide. While past nursing
literature has emphasized nursing’s potential
involvement and influence in the global arena, this is
the first book to identify, validate, and promote
nurses’ proactive and multidimensional work in
furthering current transnational goals for advancing
health on a global scale. The book includes an
introduction to global health, clarification of terms
and roles, perspectives on education, research, and
theory related to global nursing, a history of the
partnership between the United Nations and the nursing
profession, an in-depth exploration of the 17 SDGs and
relevant nursing tasks, as well as several chapters on
creating a vision for 2030 and beyond. It is based on
recent and emerging developments in the transnational
nursing community, and establishes, through the writings
of esteemed global health and nursing scholars, a
holistic dialogue about opportunities for nurses to
expand their roles as change agents and leaders in the
cross-cultural and global context. The personal
reflections of contributors animate such topics as
global health ethics, the role of caring in a
sustainable world, creating a shared humanity, cultural
humility, and many others. Key Features: Examines, for
the first time, nursing’s role in each of the 17 SDGs
Integrates international initiatives delineating
nursing’s role in the future of global health Creates
opportunities for nurses to redefine their contributions
to global health Includes personal reflections to
broaden perspectives and invite transnational approaches
to professional development Distills short, practical,
and evidence-based chapters describing global
opportunities for nurses in practice, education, and
research
Global Trends 2040 National Intelligence Council 2021-03
"The ongoing COVID-19 pandemic marks the most
significant, singular global disruption since World War
II, with health, economic, political, and security
implications that will ripple for years to come." Global Trends 2040 (2021) Global Trends 2040-A More
Contested World (2021), released by the US National
Intelligence Council, is the latest report in its series
of reports starting in 1997 about megatrends and the
world's future. This report, strongly influenced by the
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HIV-related outcomes. The HRH Program more than tripled
the country's physician specialist workforce and
produced major increases in the numbers and
qualifications of nurses and midwives. Partnerships
between U.S. institutions and the University of Rwanda
introduced new programs, upgraded curricula, and
improved the quality of teaching and training for health
professionals. Growing the number, skills, and
competencies of health workers contributed to direct and
indirect improvements in the quality of HIV care. Based
on the successes and challenges of the HRH program, the
report recommends that future investments in health
professional education be designed within a more
comprehensive approach to human resources for health and
institutional capacity building, which would strengthen
the health system to meet both HIV-specific and more
general health needs. The recommendations offer an
aspirational framework to reimagine how partnerships are
formed, how investments are made, and how the effects of
those investments are documented.
Solomon Islands Health System Review Who Regional Office
for the Western Paci 2015-05-01 The Health Systems in
Transition (HiT) profiles are country-based reports that
provide a detailed description of a health system and of
reform and policy initiatives in progress or under
development in a specific country. Each profile is
produced by country experts in collaboration with an
international editor. In order to facilitate comparisons
between countries, the profiles are based on a common
template used by the Asia Pacific and European
Observatories on Health Systems and Policies. The
template provides detailed guidelines and specific
questions, definitions and examples needed to compile a
profile.
The Eyes of Darkness Dean Koontz 2011 A masterwork of
suspense from the #1 New York Times bestselling author.
Tina Evans can think of no better time for a fresh
start. It's been a year of unbelievable heartache since
her son Danny's death. Now the Vegas show that she
directed is about to premiere, so she vows to put her
grief behind her. Only there is a message for Tina,
scrawled on the chalkboard in Danny's room. Two words
that will send Tina on a terrifying journey...NOT DEAD.
A Cautious New Approach Denghua Zhang 2020-03-20 ‘As a
student of international relations and a former
diplomat, Zhang brings the insights of a practitioner
and the eye of scholar to explain why Chinese actors
choose to engage in aid cooperation with traditional
donors in the Asia-Pacific. This book is among the first
to take a holistic approach to understanding the
motivations of the many agencies involved in China’s aid
program, and it will challenge the expectations of many
readers.’ —Dr Graeme Smith, The Australian National
University ‘This book breaks new ground by examining a
little-known dimension of China’s foreign policy:
trilateral aid cooperation. Denghua Zhang sets this
highly original analysis in the context of the new
assertiveness of Chinese foreign policy under Xi
Jinping, the China International Development Cooperation
Agency established in 2018, and the Belt and Road
Initiative, which now serves as the framework for
Chinese overseas aid and engagement. At a time when the
debate in the West about the rise of China has
intensified, not always knowledgeably, this book fills
an important gap in our understanding of China in
Southeast Asia and the Pacific.’ —Dr Stewart Firth, The
Australian National University ‘This thoroughly
researched work examines trilateral cooperation as a new
and interesting aspect of China’s growing international
aid program, and as a window into the changing nature of
that program as well as the wider foreign policy in
which it is embedded. The broad themes and topics
discussed are clearly significant, ultimately touching
on one of the most important international issues of our
time, the implications of the rise of China for a longestablished Western-dominated international system.’
—Prof. Terence Smith-Wesley, University of Hawai‘i
Immunization Strategies and Practices American Academy
of Pediatrics 2018-04 This collection of policies and
articles addresses vaccine schedules, the safety of
vaccines, and methods for addressing vaccine hesitancy.
Vaccine delivery is a substantive portion of pediatric
practice, and addressing vaccine hesitancy is timeconsuming. This collection of articles will assist
providers by providing vaccine information and policy
statements in a single, easily accessible platform. We
hope to support vaccine confidence and increase
national-malaria-strategic-plan-2014-2020-welcome-to-ihi

immunization of infants and children.
Global Technical Strategy for Malaria 2016-2030 World
Health Organization 2015-11-04 The World Health
Organization's Global Technical Strategy for Malaria
2016- 2030 has been developed with the aim to help
countries to reduce the human suffering caused by the
world's deadliest mosquito-borne disease. Adopted by the
World Health Assembly in May 2015 it provides
comprehensive technical guidance to countries and
development partners for the next 15 years emphasizing
the importance of scaling up malaria responses and
moving towards elimination. It also highlights the
urgent need to increase investments across all
interventions - including preventive measures diagnostic
testing treatment and disease surveillance- as well as
in harnessing innovation and expanding research. By
adopting this strategy WHO Member States have endorsed
the bold vision of a world free of malaria and set the
ambitious new target of reducing the global malaria
burden by 90% by 2030. They also agreed to strengthen
health systems address emerging multi-drug and
insecticide resistance and intensify national crossborder and regional efforts to scale up malaria
responses to protect everyone at risk.
Health 2020 Who Regional Office for Europe 2014-05-30 In
2012, the WHO Regional Committee for Europe approved
Health 2020 in two forms. This publication gives both.
The shorter policy framework provides European
politicians and policy-makers with Health 2020's main
values and principles, and key strategic advice to
support action for health and well-being. The longer
policy framework and strategy give more detail in terms
of evidence and practice. It has two strategic
objectives, constructed around equity, gender and human
rights and improved governance for health. It is aimed
at those committed to improving health, well-being and
health equity, in a way that is sensitive to each
country's situation and political and organisational
circumstances. It is a "living" guide to policies and
strategies. Addressing these questions is as much a
political as a scientific endeavour and Health 2020 puts
strong emphasis on political commitment, as well as
professional expertise and the engagement of civil
society. Focused on "solutions", it offers practical and
achievable, yet flexible, policy options capable
politically of being successfully implemented in the
individual context of each country.
Core Commitments for Children in Humanitarian Action
UNICEF. 2010-05
Challenges to Tackling Antimicrobial Resistance Economic
and Policy Responses OECD 2020-04-01 Antimicrobial
resistance (AMR) is a biological mechanism whereby a
microorganism evolves over time to develop the ability
to become resistant to antimicrobial therapies such as
antibiotics. The drivers of and potential solutions to
AMR are complex, often spanning multiple sectors. The
internationally recognized response to AMR advocates for
a ‘One Health’ approach, which requires policies to be
developed and implemented across human, animal, and
environmental health.
Achieving Sustainable Development and Promoting
Development Cooperation Department of Economic & Social
Affairs 2008 This book presents an overview of the key
debates that took place during the Economic and Social
Council meetings at the 2007 High-level Segment, at
which ECOSOC organized its first biennial Development
Cooperation Forum. The discussions also revolved around
the theme of the second Annual Ministerial Review,
"Implementing the internationally agreed goals and
commitments in regard to sustainable development."--P. 4
of cover.
Health Financing in Indonesia 2009-01-01 In 2004 the
Indonesian government made a commitment to provide its
entire population with health insurance coverage through
a mandatory public health insurance scheme. It has moved
boldly already provides coverage to an estimated 76.4
million poor and near poor, funded through the public
budget. Nevertheless, over half the population still
lacks health insurance coverage, and the full fiscal
impacts of the government's program for the poor have
not been fully assessed or felt. In addition,
significant deficiencies in the efficiency and equity of
the current health system, unless addressed will
exacerbate cost pressures and could preclude the
effective implementation of universal coverage (Ue and
the desired result of improvements in population health
outcomes and financial protection. For Indonesia to
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achieve UC, systems' performance must be improved and
key policy choices with respect to the configuration of
the health financing system must be made. Indonesia's
health system performs well with respect to some health
outcomes and financial protection, but there is
potential for significant improvement. High-level
political decisions are necessary on key elements of the
health financing reform package. The key transitional
questions to get there include: [ the benefits that can
be afforded and their impacts on health outcomes and
financial protection; [ how the more than 50 percent of
those currently without coverage will be insured; [ how
to pay medical care providers to assure access,
efficiency, and quality; [ developing a streamlined and
efficient administrative structure; [ how to address the
current supply constraints to assure availability of
promised services; [ how to raise revenues to finance
the system, including the program for the poor as well
as currently uninsured groups that may require
government subsidization such as the more than 60
million informal sector workers, the 85 percent of
workers in firms of less than five employees, and the 70
percent of the population living in rural areas.
Global Trends 2030 Office of the Director of National
Intelligence Council 2017-03-11 This publication covers
global megatrends for the next 20 years and how they
will affect the United States. This is the fifth
installment in the National Intelligence Council's
series aimed at providing a framework for thinking about
possible futures and their implications. The report is
intended to stimulate strategic thinking about the rapid
and vast geopolitical changes characterizing the world
today and possible global trajectories during the next
15-20 years by identifying critical trends and potential
discontinuities. The authors distinguish between
megatrends, those factors that will likely occur under
any scenario, and game-changers, critical variables
whose trajectories are far less certain. NIC 2012-001.
Several innovations are included in Global Trends 2030,
including: a review of the four previous Global Trends
reports, input from academic and other experts around
the world, coverage of disruptive technologies, and a
chapter on the potential trajectories for the US role in
the international system and the possible the impact on
future international relations. Table of Contents:
Introduction 1 Megatrends 6 Individual Empowerment 8
Poverty Reduction 8 An Expanding Global Middle Class 8
Education and the Gender Gap 10 Role of Communications
Technologies 11 Improving Health 11 A MORE CONFLICTED
IDEOLOGICAL LANDSCAPE 12 Diffusion of Power 15 THE RISE
AND FALL OF COUNTRIES: NOT THE SAME OLD STORY 17 THE
LIMITS OF HARD POWER IN THE WORLD OF 2030 18 Demographic
Patterns 20 Widespread Aging 20 Shrinking Number of
Youthful Countries 22 A New Age of Migration 23 The
World as Urban 26 Growing Food, Water, and Energy Nexus
30 Food, Water, and Climate 30 A Brighter Energy Outlook
34 Game-Changers 38 The Crisis-Prone Global Economy 40
The Plight of the West 40 Crunch Time Too for the
Emerging Powers 43 A Multipolar Global Economy:
Inherently More Fragile? 46 The Governance Gap 48
Governance Starts at Home: Risks and Opportunities 48
INCREASED FOCUS ON EQUALITY AND OPENNESS 53 NEW
GOVERNMENTAL FORMS 54 A New Regional Order? 55 Global
Multilateral Cooperation 55 The Potential for Increased
Conflict 59 INTRASTATE CONFLICT: CONTINUED DECLINE 59
Interstate Conflict: Chances Rising 61 Wider Scope of
Regional Instability 70 The Middle East: At a Tipping
Point 70 South Asia: Shocks on the Horizon 75 East Asia:
Multiple Strategic Futures 76 Europe: Transforming
Itself 78 Sub-Saharan Africa: Turning a Corner by 2030?
79 Latin America: More Prosperous but Inherently Fragile
81 The Impact of New Technologies 83 Information
Technologies 83 AUTOMATION AND MANUFACTURING
TECHNOLOGIES 87 Resource Technologies 90 Health
Technologies 95 The Role of the United States 98 Steady
US Role 98 Multiple Potential Scenarios for the United
States' Global Role 101 Alternative Worlds 107 Stalled
Engines 110 FUSION 116 Gini-out-of-the-Bottle 122
Nonstate World 128 Acknowledgements 134 GT2030 Blog
References 137 Audience: Appropriate for anyone, from
businesses to banks, government agencies to start-ups,
the technology sector to the teaching sector, and more.
This publication helps anticipate where the world will
be: socially, politically, technologically, and
culturally over the next few decades. Keywords: Global
Trends 2030 Alternative Worlds, global trends 2030,
Global Trends series, National Intelligence Council,
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global trajectories, global megatrends, geopolitics,
geopolitical changes
Health Literacy Institute of Medicine 2013-07-10 The
roots of health literacy can be traced back to the
national literacy movement in India under Gandhi and to
aid groups working in Africa to promote education and
health. The term health literacy was first used in 1974
and described as "health education meeting minimal
standards for all school grade levels". From that first
use the definition of health literacy evolved during the
next 30 years with official definitions promulgated by
government agencies and large programs. Despite
differences among these definitions, they all hold in
common the idea that health literacy involves the need
for people to understand information that helps them
maintain good health. Although the United States
produces a majority of the research on health literacy,
Europe has strong multinational programs as well as
research efforts, and health literacy experts in
developing countries have created successful programs
implemented on a community level. Given these distinct
strengths of efforts worldwide, there are many
opportunities for collaboration. International
collaboration can harness the United States' research
power, Europe's multilingual and multinational
experience, and developing nations' community-based
programs to create robust programs and research that
reach people-not based on language or nationality but on
need and value. A workshop on international health
literacy efforts that feature presentations and
discussion about health literacy interventions from
various countries as well as other topics related to
international health literacy was held as the basis for
this report. Health Literacy: Improving Health, Health
Systems, and Health Policy Around the World summarizes
the findings and discussions at the workshop.
The Plague Year Lawrence Wright 2021-06-08 'A virtuoso
feat ... a book of panoramic breadth' New York Times
Book Review 'A devastating analysis ... Wright is a
master of knitting together complex narratives' The
Observer Just as Lawrence Wright's The Looming Tower
became the defining account of our century's first
devastating event, 9/11, so The Plague Year will become
the defining account of the second. The story starts
with the initial moments of Covid's appearance in Wuhan
and ends with Joseph Biden's inauguration in an America
ravaged by well over 400,000 deaths - a mortality
already some ten times worse than US combat deaths in
the entire Vietnam War. This is an anguished, furious
memorial to a year in which all of America's great
strengths - its scientific knowledge, its great civic
and intellectual institutions, its spirit of voluntarism
and community - were brought low, not by a terrifying
new illness alone, but by political incompetence and
cynicism on a scale for which there has been no
precedent. With insight, sympathy, clarity and rage, The
Plague Year allows the reader to see the unfolding of
this great tragedy, talking with individuals on the
front line, bringing together many moving and surprising
stories and painting a devastating picture of a country
literally and fatally misled. 'Maddening and sobering as comprehensive an account of the first year of the
pandemic as we've yet seen' Kirkus
WHO guideline on country pharmaceutical pricing policies
2020-09-29 In recent years, high prices of
pharmaceutical products have posed challenges in highand low-income countries alike. In many instances, high
prices of pharmaceutical products have led to
significant financial hardship for individuals and
negatively impacted on healthcare systems' ability to
provide population-wide access to essential medicines.
Pharmaceutical pricing policies need to be carefully
planned, carried out, and regularly checked and revised
according to changing conditions. Strong, well-thoughtout policies can guide well-informed and balanced
decisions to achieve affordable access to essential
health products. This guideline replaces the 2015 WHO
guideline on country pharmaceutical pricing policies,
revised to reflect the growing body of literature since
the last evidence review in 2010. This update also
recognizes country experiences in managing the prices of
pharmaceutical products.
World Malaria Report 2015 World Health Organization
2016-01-30 The World Malaria Report 2015 assesses global
malaria disease trends and changes in the coverage and
financing of malaria control programs between 2000 and
2015. It also summarizes progress towards international
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targets, and provides regional and country profiles that
summarize trends in each WHO region and each country
with malaria. The report is produced with the help of
WHO regional and country offices, ministries of health
in endemic countries, and a broad range of other
partners. The data presented are assembled from the 96
countries and territories with ongoing malaria
transmission, and a further five countries that have
recently eliminated malaria. Most data are those
reported for 2014 and 2015, although in some cases
projections have been made into 2015, to assess progress
towards targets for 2015.
Addressing Sickle Cell Disease National Academies of
Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2020-12-22 Sickle
cell disease (SCD) is a genetic condition that affects
approximately 100,000 people in the United States and
millions more globally. Individuals with SCD endure the
psychological and physiological toll of repetitive pain
as well as side effects from the pain treatments they
undergo. Some adults with SCD report reluctance to use
health care services, unless as a last resort, due to
the racism and discrimination they face in the health
care system. Additionally, many aspects of SCD are
inadequately studied, understood, and addressed.
Addressing Sickle Cell Disease examines the
epidemiology, health outcomes, genetic implications, and
societal factors associated with SCD and sickle cell
trait (SCT). This report explores the current guidelines
and best practices for the care of patients with SCD and
recommends priorities for programs, policies, and
research. It also discusses limitations and
opportunities for developing national SCD patient
registries and surveillance systems, barriers in the
healthcare sector associated with SCD and SCT, and the
role of patient advocacy and community engagement
groups.
Resolutions and Decisions Adopted by the General
Assembly during its Seventieth Session United Nations
Department of General Assembly and Conference Management
2016-05-16 This is the third volume of the official
record of the resolutions and decisions adopted by the
General Assembly during its seventieth session.
Management of Severe and Complicated Malaria
The U.S. Commitment to Global Health Institute of
Medicine 2009-09-10 Health is a highly valued, visible,
and concrete investment that has the power to both save
lives and enhance the credibility of the United States
in the eyes of the world. While the United States has
made a major commitment to global health, there remains
a wide gap between existing knowledge and tools that
could improve health if applied universally, and the
utilization of these known tools across the globe. The
U.S. Commitment to Global Health concludes that the U.S.
government and U.S.-based foundations, universities,
nongovernmental organizations, and commercial entities
have an opportunity to improve global health. The book
includes recommendations that these U.S. institutions
increase the utilization of existing interventions to
achieve significant health gains; generate and share
knowledge to address prevalent health problems in
disadvantaged countries; invest in people, institutions,
and capacity building with global partners; increase the
quantity and quality of U.S. financial commitments to
global health; and engage in respectful partnerships to
improve global health. In doing so, the U.S. can play a
major role in saving lives and improving the quality of
life for millions around the world.
How to Prevent the Next Pandemic Bill Gates 2022-05-03
From the author of the #1 New York Times best seller How
to Avoid a Climate Disaster: The COVID-19 pandemic isn’t
over, but even as governments around the world strive to
put it behind us, they’re also starting to talk about
what happens next. How can we prevent a new pandemic
from killing millions of people and devastating the
global economy? Can we even hope to accomplish this?
Bill Gates believes the answer is yes, and in this book
he lays out clearly and convincingly what the world
should have learned from COVID-19 and what all of us can
do to ward off another disaster like it. Relying on the
shared knowledge of the world’s foremost experts and on
his own experience of combating fatal diseases through
the Gates Foundation, he first helps us understand the
science of infectious diseases. Then he shows us how the
nations of the world, working in conjunction with one
another and with the private sector, can not only ward
off another COVID-like catastrophe but also eliminate
all respiratory diseases, including the flu. Here is a
national-malaria-strategic-plan-2014-2020-welcome-to-ihi

clarion call—strong, comprehensive, and of the gravest
importance—from one of our greatest and most effective
thinkers and activists.
Banking on the Future of Asia and the Pacific Peter
McCawley 2017-04-01 This book is a history of the Asian
Development Bank (ADB), a multilateral development bank
established 50 years ago to serve Asia and the Pacific.
Focusing on the region’s economic development, the
evolution of the international development agenda, and
the story of ADB itself, this book raises several key
questions: What are the outstanding features of regional
development to which ADB had to respond? How has the
bank grown and evolved in changing circumstances? How
did ADB’s successive leaders promote reforms while
preserving continuity with the efforts of their
predecessors? ADB has played an important role in the
transformation of Asia and the Pacific the past 50
years. As ADB continues to evolve and adapt to the
region’s changing development landscape, the experiences
highlighted in this book can provide valuable insight on
how best to serve Asia and the Pacific in the future.
Making Health Policy Buse, Kent 2012-05-01 Used across
the public health field, this is the leading text in the
area, focusing on the context, participants and
processes of making health policy.
Tourism Risk Management for the Asia Pacific Region Jeff
Wilks 2004 Governments, industry representative groups
and individual businesses are all seeking to develop
improved management of risks so that potential crises
can be avoided. This AICST report offers a broad
coverage of risks related to tourism in the Asia Pacific
region and strategic approaches to managing these risks.
A comprehensive list of websites is provided on a
separate CD-ROM [NOT AVAILABLE WITH PDF PURCHASE]
recognising that this medium changes daily and the
current list is only a sample of the material available
on the Internet. This publication is also available for
free download at www.crctourism.com.au
World Migration Report 2020 United Nations 2019-11-27
Since 2000, IOM has been producing world migration
reports. The World Migration Report 2020, the tenth in
the world migration report series, has been produced to
contribute to increased understanding of migration
throughout the world. This new edition presents key data
and information on migration as well as thematic
chapters on highly topical migration issues, and is
structured to focus on two key contributions for
readers: Part I: key information on migration and
migrants (including migration-related statistics); and
Part II: balanced, evidence-based analysis of complex
and emerging migration issues.
Advances in Malaria Research Deepak Gaur 2016-12-27
Thoroughly reviews our current understanding of malarial
biology Explores the subject with insights from postgenomic technologies Looks broadly at the disease,
vectors of infection, and treatment and prevention
strategies A timely publication with chapters written by
global researchers leaders
The Republic of the Union of Myanmar: Health System
Review Who Regional Office for the Western Paci
2015-12-31 The Health Systems in Transition (HiT)
profiles are country-based reports that provide a
detailed description of a health system and of reform
and policy initiatives in progress or under development
in a specific country. Each profile is produced by
country experts in collaboration with an international
editor. In order to facilitate comparisons between
countries, the profiles are based on a common template
used by the Asia Pacific and European Observatories on
Health Systems and Policies. The template provides
detailed guidelines and specific questions, definitions
and examples needed to compile a profile.
Global Health and the Future Role of the United States
National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and
Medicine 2017-09-05 While much progress has been made on
achieving the Millenium Development Goals over the last
decade, the number and complexity of global health
challenges has persisted. Growing forces for
globalization have increased the interconnectedness of
the world and our interdependency on other countries,
economies, and cultures. Monumental growth in
international travel and trade have brought improved
access to goods and services for many, but also carry
ongoing and ever-present threats of zoonotic spillover
and infectious disease outbreaks that threaten all.
Global Health and the Future Role of the United States
identifies global health priorities in light of current
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and emerging world threats. This report assesses the
current global health landscape and how challenges,
actions, and players have evolved over the last decade
across a wide range of issues, and provides
recommendations on how to increase responsiveness,
coordination, and efficiency â€" both within the U.S.
government and across the global health field.
Ten years in public health 2007-2017 Margaret Chan
2018-04-27 Ten years in public health 2007-2017
chronicles the evolution of global public health over
the decade that Margaret Chan served as Director-General
at the World Health Organization. This series of
chapters evaluates successes setbacks and enduring
challenges during the decade. They show what needs to be
done when progress stalls or new threats emerge. The
chapters show how WHO technical leadership can get
multiple partners working together in tandem under
coherent strategies. The importance of country
leadership and community engagement is stressed
repeatedly throughout the chapters. Together we have
made tremendous progress. Health and life expectancy
have improved nearly everywhere. Millions of lives have
been saved. The number of people dying from malaria and
HIV has been cut in half. WHO efforts to stop TB saved
49 million lives since the start of this century. In
2015 the number of child deaths dropped below 6 million
for the first time a 50% decrease in annual deaths since
1990. Every day 19 000 fewer children die. We are able
to count these numbers because of the culture of
measurement and accountability instilled in WHO. These
chapters tell a powerful story of global challenges and
how they have been overcome. In a world facing
considerable uncertainty international health
development is a unifying – and uplifting – force for
the good of humanity.
Better Aid Managing Aid Practices of DAC Member
Countries OECD 2009-05-18 This book outlines what
individual donor countries are doing to fulfill their
development co-operation ambitions and their part of
international agreements.
Ten Steps to a Results-Based Monitoring and Evaluation
System Jody Zall Kusek 2004-06-15 This Handbook provides
a comprehensive ten-step model that will help guide
development practitioners through the process of
designing and building a results-based monitoring and
evaluation system.
World Public Sector Report United Nations. Department of
Economic and Social Affairs 2001 The World Public Sector
Report will be published every two years with the
intention of reviewing major trends and issues
concerning public administration and governance. This
inaugural issue of the report considers the process of
globalisation and the challenges and opportunities it
offers for the role of the public sector in countries
around the world. It is increasingly being acknowledged
that the State is a key actor in the development process
and has a major role to play in making globalisation
work for all, for example in alleviating poverty and
income inequality, advancing human rights, promoting
sustainable development and combating international
crime. Issues discussed in the report include: the many
facets of globalisation; its impact on the State;
reinforcing state institutions and social policies;
defining and measuring the size of the State.
WHO Expert Committee on Specifications for
Pharmaceutical Preparations 2021-04-26 The Expert
Committee on Specifications for Pharmaceutical
Preparations works towards clear, independent and
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practical standards and guidelines for the quality
assurance of medicines and provision of global
regulatory tools. Standards are developed by the Expert
Committee through worldwide consultation and an
international consensus-building process. The following
new guidance texts were adopted and recommended for use:
Guidelines and guidance texts adopted by the Expert
Committee on Specifications for Pharmaceutical
Preparations; Points to consider when including Health
Based Exposure Limits (HBELs) in cleaning validation;
Good manufacturing practices: water for pharmaceutical
use; Guideline on data integrity; WHO/United Nations
Population Fund recommendations for condom storage and
shipping temperatures; WHO/United Nations Population
Fund guidance on testing of male latex condoms;
WHO/United Nations Population Fund guidance on
conducting post-market surveillance of condoms; WHO
“Biowaiver List”: proposal to waive in vivo
bioequivalence requirements for WHO Model List of
Essential Medicines immediate-release, solid oral dosage
forms; WHO Certification Scheme on the quality of
pharmaceutical products moving in international
commerce; Good reliance practices in the regulation of
medical products: high-level principles and
considerations; and Good regulatory practices in the
regulations of medical products. All of the above are
included in this report and recommended for
implementation.
Humanitarian Logistics R. Tomasini 2009-02-19 Imagine
planning an event like the Olympics. Now imagine
planning the same event but not knowing when or where it
will take place, or how many will attend. This is what
humanitarian logisticians are up against. Oversights
result in serious consequences for the victims of
disasters. So they have to get it right, fast.
Global Report on Antimalarial Drug Efficacy and Drug
Resistance 2010 This report provides a comprehensive,
global overview of antimalarial drug efficacy and the
resistance of malaria parasites to the antimalarial
medicines used between 2000 and June 2010. Policy-makers
in national ministries of health will benefit from this
document, as it provides both a global and a regional
picture of the efficacy of the antimalarial medicines
currently used in national treatment programmes. In
addition, the report will be a reference for scientists,
enhancing their understanding of the complexity of
antimalarial drug resistance.
Birding Without Borders Noah Strycker 2018-09-01 One of
the Guardian's Best Paperbacks of November 'Astonishing
... If by chance you can't meet these 6,042 species
yourself, this book is a close second' Jennifer
Ackerman, author of The Genius of Birds 'Even readers
who wouldn't know a marvellous spatuletail from a
southern ground hornbill will be awed' Publishers Weekly
Noah Strycker set himself a goal: to become the first
person to see half the world's 10,000 species of bird in
one year. With an itinerary covering 41 countries,
spanning all seven continents, and armed with a
backpack, binoculars and a series of one-way tickets, he
sets out on the greatest adventure in the birding world.
Along the way he meets a colourful cast of fellow
birders - and discovers a world of blood-sucking
leeches, chronic sleep deprivation, floods, war zones,
ecologic devastation and conservation triumphs. Vivid,
charming and full of wonder, Birding Without Borders is
a celebration of passion, exploration and the birders'
ethos that, if you keep your eyes and mind open, you
never know what you might see.
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